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Nestlé is pleased to announce the appointment of Dessi Temperley as Head of Investor Relations, effective 
February 1, 2018. This follows the appointment of Steffen Kindler as Chief Financial Officer of Nestlé Germany. 
 
“I thank Steffen for his contribution in successfully developing Nestlé’s relationship with the financial 
community. He will be a great asset at Nestlé Germany, our fifth largest market, and I wish him every success 
in this exciting next step of his career,” said Francois-Xavier Roger, Chief Financial Officer of Nestlé. “I am also 
pleased to welcome Dessi in her new role. Dessi is ideally placed to head our Investor Relations team, with 
her combination of Nestlé knowledge and operational finance experience.” 
 
Dessi joined Nestlé in 2004 as a controller in the UK. Since then she has held a number of roles with 
increasing responsibility in various business units and geographies within the Nestlé Group. These include 
Controller for the Central and Eastern Europe markets and Chief Financial Officer for Greece and Southeast 
Europe. In 2014 she was appointed Chief Financial Officer of Nestlé Purina Petcare EMENA. 
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